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 Greetings Shag Club Members, 
  
 I hope everyone had a safe and well spring SOS which is 
 now behind us.  What a great time we all had, our float 
entry was the highlight at the beach.  But even before we left, all of you 
did your best to make our club shine.  I can see all the joy and pride all of 
you had working together and you were rewarded for all of your hard 
work.  Congrats to you all and thanks Mary for heading this up.  A big 
thanks to Kim and Baxter for hosting our first VIPSA Party, it was great 
and well attended by our members. 
 

Be sure and wear your Float Tee Shirt to our Business Meeting night, May 
17th, and social.  It’s time to celebrate together at our Club.  
 

Now we turn our attention to our Corn Hole Tournament and it promises 
to be a lot of fun.  June 1st is the date. 
 

And now our LUAU, is June 8, 2019.  Darlene and her committee have 
been mighty busy planning this event and trust me it promises to be 
GREAT!  Get your tickets now, and this year it is being held at 40 West 
Convention Center due to the uncertainty with Showtime.  You do NOT 
want to miss it!   
 

I hope many of you made plans to go to the ENO Beach Area Party.  They 
always put on a great event.   
 

I can’t thank you all enough for letting me be your President for 2019, it 
has been my honor to work with each and everyone of you.  Just 
remember SOS/ACSC has always been about the Party.  Enjoy our 
Lifestyle and remember those who are sick and need our support.  
Participate as much as you can and enjoy what we have. 
  
Dance on, 
Ronnie Gregory 
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Sunshine  News 

 
 

July 12-14  

Summer Workshop 
 

July 16-21 

 Junior SOS 
 

September 12-21  

Fall Migration 

Important SOS 
Dates 2019 

NEW MEMBER 

Bill Simmons B
U
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Board of Directors Minutes 
for April 1, 2019 

Ads in newsletter – are we paid up?  When ads expire, 
do we send a notice to advertiser?  BOD reviewed 
pricing and will discuss with members at next business 
meeting. 
 
Luau location – need to lock down 40 West Convention 
Center.  Ronnie and Rick ploan to go ahead and let Tony 
know of our plans to book 40 West.  Darlene Oakley is 
chairing – meal will be $13 per person, including tip.  
 
Valentine’s Dance – need to decide on a band.  Embers 
are $4000, but might be able to negotiate a lower 
price.  Will bring to membership at next business 
meeting. 
 
Country Club Lanes relocation – still no date on move.  
BOD preparing a backup plan in case neither old or new 
lounge location is available for any Friday nights.   
 
Cornhole Tournament (Lee Neese) planned for June 1st 
at 3:30.  Members need to vote and approve having it. 
 
Float cookout has been planned for Sat., April 13th.  We 
will be working on the float that day as well.  Need to 
pick up cooker from Kurt Lankford’s house. 
 

2 3 4  
M E M B E R S  

Sharon Finch has been having some major issues with her back and 
knees and is in quite a lot of pain.  Her surgery cannot be scheduled 
until mid-June.  Please keep Sharon in your thoughts and prayers.  
 
Cookie Woods recently had surgery and is doing well.  We wish her a 
speedy recovery.  Please keep her in your prayers.  
 
Bill Simmons recently lost his brother, Butch Simmons.  We send our 
condolences to Bill and the family. 

Mark Your Calendar! 

September 29th 

Special Olympics 

Golf Tournament 



BSC BUSINESS MEETING     APRIL 19, 2019 
 
PRESIDENT’S REMARKS (Ronnie Gregory) Thanks for coming out in this rainy weather and thanks for all your support. Support 
from the members is what makes our shag club GREAT! 
A SPECIAL PRESENTATION was made to Past President, Jack Oakley~~~He was presented his President pen and certificate from 
ACSC. Thank you Jack for your 2 years as our President! Congratulations on a job well done! 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT (Jan Burwell) We have 234 members. A motion to accept the February Minutes was made by Amber Allen 
and seconded by Jondeen Terry. The motion passed. April and May Birthdays were announced. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT (Mary Gregory) The General Account and Fund Raising Account balances were shared with members, as 
well as the expenses were explained. A motion to accept the treasury report was made by Amber Allen and seconded by Lee 
Neese. The members voted and the motion passed. 
 
SOS CARDS (Edith Loy) $30 ~ The 100 cards received initially were all sold. Edith has another 25 available for purchase. These 
cards are good to attend Spring Safari and Fall Migration.  
 
BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S REPORT (Rick Turner) There was a good turnout for the float debut and cookout last Saturday! Thanks to 
all that attended. Come out for the parade on May 4, Saturday, 1:00 at SOS! 
See Kim Sellars’ BOD Minutes in the Newsletter. Next BOD Meeting May 6, Monday, 6:00 pm, Birthday Room at CCL. 
 
SUNSHINE NEWS (Judy Satterfield) See Newsletter 
 
CCL/SHOWTIME UPDATE (Ronnie Gregory) No news yet on date or move from CCL owners 
 
SOS FLOAT UPDATE (Mary Gregory) WOW! Excellent progress and good turnout that worked on the float. Thanks to all the 
members who came out last Saturday to see the finished product and enjoyed the cookout! The rainy weather did not deter the 
FUN and fellowship! We are already WINNERS! Evelyn Turner thanked Ronnie and Mary Gregory for the use of their warehouse 
to work on the float. We appreciate all you do for the club! 
 
ENO BEACH AREA SHAG CLUB PARTY (Ronnie Gregory) May 11,  Saturday, Croasdaile Country Club, Durham, 50s/60/70s theme 
Looking into getting a 15-18 passenger van…are we interested? A motion to rent a van was made by Baxter Sellars and seconded 
by Judy Satterfield. The motion passed. If interested in riding, see Jan Burwell. 
 
CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT (Lee Neese) Event Chair Danny Edwards – June 1, Saturday, 3:30 pm at CCL. A motion was made to 
have tournament by Evelyn Turner and seconded by Steve Williamson. Motion passed. See Evelyn or Danny to sign up. 
  
BSC LUAU “HOT ISLAND NIGHT” (Darlene Oakley) June 8, Saturday, 40 West Convention Center – get your tickets now $15 from 
Darlene, Jan, Martha, Kim S. Island theme, raffle–goodie loaded Tommy Bahama cooler, 50/50. Next meeting May 9, 6:30, 
birthday room at CCL. 
 
2019 SUMMER ACSC WORKSHOP – July 12-14, Friday-Sunday - Hosted by Rock Hill Shag Club at the Renaissance Charlotte Suites 
Hotel. See flyer. If you have never attended one of these workshops, you are really missing out on a FUN time with great dancing, 
entertainment, food and camaraderie!!! 
 
2020 VALENTINE’S DINNER/DANCE DISCUSSION – We need to book a band! Ronnie Gregory announced our options to choose… 
The Embers, The Entertainers or Blackwater. A motion was made by Jan Burwell to get The Embers and seconded by Joan 
Kimbro. The motion passed!  
 
Discussion about a ‘tea party’ or ‘script party’ at SOS. A motion was made to defer until next meeting. 
 
50/50 (Buddy Richardson) - Congrats to Paul Smith   MEMBERS PRESENT - 37 
NEXT BUSINESS MEETING - May 17, Friday, 7:00 pm   MEETING ADJOURNED - 7:56 pm 
 

www.burlingtonshagclub.com 
www.shagdance.com 
www.shagtour.com  

Reminder:  If you purchase your Luau ticket 
before May 19th, you will be eligible for a $100 
cash prize.  Get your ticket early and be a winner! 

http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/
http://www.shagdance.com/
http://www.shagtour.com/




MAY BIRTHDAYS 
Helene Cridge 6 
Shelley Lassiter 17 
Jerry Byrd 18 
Kent Davis 20 
Larry Jordan 23 
Donna Holmes 24 
Janice Marshall 24 
Baxter Sellars 27 
Paul Smith 27 
John Davis 30 
Vicki Stafford 30 

BSC’s annual luau “area” club event will be 

on June 8th at 40 West Convention Center.  

We will host our sister clubs from Danville, 

Eno Beach, Greater Triad, Winston Salem, 

and Steppin’ Out and all shaggers from far, 

wide, and in between.   
 

The next committee meeting is Thur, May 

16th at 6:30 pm at Country Club Lanes 

birthday room.  We welcome any members 

who are interested in serving on this 

committee to come. 
 

Darlene Oakley, Luau Committee Chair 

darlenejoakley@hotmail.com 

I would like to thank 
everyone who has called 
me and sent me a Get 
Well card, those who 
have come by with words 
of encouragement.  I 
truly feel fortunate to be 
a part of an organization 
/ club that cares so much 
for its members.  
Sincerely,  
        Debbie Burnham 
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DJ  SCHEDULE 

June 7 – Ron Russ 

May 31 – Walker Guthrie  

May 17 – John Williford 

June 21 
Rick Burnham 

June 14 – Roy Childress 

May 24 – Butch Metcalf  

June 28 
Bill Moore 

Connie Sharpe 2 
Glenda White 6 
Marie Barber 10 
Jake Pence  11 
Kim Sellars  11 
Scott Loy  12 
Sandy Davis  16 
Buster Freeman 16 
Kelly Mann  16 
Gail Copland 17 
David Lassiter 18 
Frances Woodlief 18 
Linda Kerns  26 
Lorna Shively 29 
Ann Allen  30 
Betty Dillard  30 
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VIPSA PARTY – Fri., May 3rd 
(Vice President / Sergeant At Arms Party) 

What a Great Time! 



CONGRATULATIONS to all of Burlington Shag Club Members!!!  Another great float and participation.   
First Place in the “Best Shag Theme”.  To celebrate, please make arrangements to wear your 2019 BSC 
Float Shirt on Friday, May 17, 2019 (Business Meeting Night).  This promises to be a lot of fun, 
fellowship in our victory of the 2019 SOS Parade WIN.  Hopefully all our members and guests will come and 
celebrate another milestone with the Burlington Shag Club. 
Ronnie Gregory,  2019 BSC President 

Another First Place Win 
I want to thank each and everyone in this club for working 

together, supporting, and helping with our 2019 float entry.  This 

was just not about a float entry; it was about friends sharing 

good times with friends.  We all had such a great time from 

beginning to end.  The best thing I can say is “job well done”.  

Thanks for letting me chair this event.  It has been a blast!         

Mary Gregory 

(Celebration photos to continue next month) 



Schedule of Events 

Burlington Shag Club 
May 2019 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

MAY 
May 17:  BSC Business Meeting & Shag Night 7 pm to 12 am….DJ John Williford, 
 Parade Party Celebration Night 
May 24:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am….DJ Butch Metcalf 
May 31:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am….DJ  Walker Guthrie 
 
June 
June 7:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Ron Russ 
June 8:  BSC Annual Luau Party…see details inside newsletter…DJ Murl Augustine 
June 14:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am….DJ Roy Childress 
June 21:  BSC Business Meeting & Shag Night 7 pm to 12 am…DJ Rick Burnham 
June 22:  Winston-Salem Area Shag Club Party…more info to come…DJ Roy Childress 
June 28:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…DJ Bill Moore  


